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(Photo left) Group photo of Consul General Adelio Angelito S. Cruz with the Commission on Filipinos 

Overseas (CFO) delegation, led by Justice Francisco P. Acosta, and Filipino Parish priests namely, 

Rev. Fr. Joseph Pilotin and Rev. Fr. Elmer Empinado after the Holy Mass at St. Lorenzo Ruiz Parish in 

Walnut, CA on 24 November 2019. 

 
(Photo right) Prior to the conclusion of the Holy Mass, CFO Chairperson Acosta addressed the Filipino-

American community at the St. Lorenzo Parish in Walnut, CA. He shared the President’s vision for 

Filipinos, that is, they will travel abroad not to work but for leisure purposes. He also mentioned the 

CFO’s Ugnayan Program, which aims to reach out to permanent migrants to reconnect to their roots 

and strengthen ties with the Motherland. 


